
Date: July 6, 2022

To: State Agency, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative Program Members

From: State Procurement Office

Re: Office Depot Assignment

Please be advised that as of July 1st, Office Depot has changed its name to ODP Business Solutions.

The change required an assignment to a new contract number in APP, and below are the new contract

numbers for the following services:

CTR060641 - NASPO Digital Print & Quick Copy Services

CTR060642 - Offset Printing Services including turn-key Design and Mailing with Tracking

CTR060644 - Office Supplies & Services Amendment

CTR060645 - Furniture, Products and Services

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact the specialist that manages the contract.

Thank you.

Francine Whittington, CPPB

Statewide Procurement Manager, Professional Services & Commodities
ADOA - State Procurement Office | State of Arizona
100 North 15th Avenue, Suite 305 | Phoenix, AZ   85007
(602) 542-3929 | francine.whittington@azdoa.gov


